
Good morning Council,

I am writing this email to support the modification to the DA for the Pittwater markets.

Other than providing a wide range of fresh and healthy food at reasonable prices, the markets 
also help provide mental and social wellbeing among those attending, often the only chance for 
some to socialise.

I understand that the market operators have addressed all issues raised by Council.

Best regards,

John Moyle
0414 399 699
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